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In response to the recent situation surrounding the outbreak of coronavirus disease (COVID-

19), the Bank of Japan will temporarily suspend its Head Office tours from March 2, 2020. 

Those who have already registered for the tours will also be notified by e-mail. 

 

We appreciate your understanding during this challenging time. 

 

Inquiries 

Tour Desk, Public Relations Department 

E-mail: prdmail@boj.or.jp 


